
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/25/2020 12:49:18 PM

First name: Corey

Last name: Melker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not allow ebikes into the forests with anything less than a motorized designation. Our trails

are far, far too fragile to take on the increased load of erosion and impact. In the subject of our national scenic

trails, there is absolutely NO PLACE for any bicycles, motorized or not. The same should also be said, and must

be enforced, regarding intrusion into our Wilderness areas. Keep the trails as they are. Permit bikes where

allowed, keep them out of Wilderness, and most of all, keep ebikes designated as motorized. 

 

From,

A USFS employee that maintains trails in and out of the wilderness when not suppressing wildfire. I would

consider myself a subject matter expert. 


